
Getting ready to 
come back to school 



• School is going to be open for all 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 pupils 
from 1st June

• Parents will make a decision about 
whether or not they will send you to 
school 

• Some of you will continue to stay at 
home & carry on with home learning 



School will be a little different when we reopen

Start of school times 

Year 6 Year 1 Reception



School will be a little different when we reopen

Coming into school 
Reception, Year 1 & 6

Please walk in from Syon Lane towards green gate. Please go through the green 
gate & wait outside the classroom at a distance.



School will be a little different when we reopen
Please do not bring the usual equipment



We must wash our hands as soon as we 
come into school and throughout the day. 
There will be hand sanitiser to use as well.  

There will be new routines



You will be placed into a small group with a 
teacher & an AT. This will create a sort of 

bubble & you will stay in this group all day.

There will be new routines



The classroom will have tables set out for you 
to sit at. These will be 2m part. Please stay at 

your own table & keep it clean and tidy.

There will be new routines



You will have playtime in your group at 
different times in the playground. You will stay 

2m apart & not use any equipment. 

There will be new routines



You will have lunch in the classroom. You can 
choose a school lunch or bring a packed 

lunch from home. 

There will be new routines



You will have your very own tray with your own 
resources to use. They are just for you so please 

do not share these with anyone.

There will be new routines



We are going to try not to touch our faces 
& keep washing our hands.

There will be new routines



We will be keeping socially distant 
from each other by staying 2m apart.  

There will be new routines



There will only be 1 child in the toilet at one 
time. Please wash your hands afterwards.

There will be new routines



Please try to not touch anything that does
not need to be touched like

door handles & light switches. 
Keyboards/iPads will not be shared.   

There will be new routines



This may sound a bit different & you may have 
some questions or a few worries

Who can I speak to if I am 
worried or have any questions?

Parents Teachers School Counsellor



We look forward to 
seeing you soon! 
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